
Kautz, Paul, EMNRD

From:
Sent:
To:
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Subject:

Stan Wagner <Stan_Wagner@eogresources.com>
Monday, March 12, 2018 10:12 AM
Kautz, Paul, EMNRD
Martinez, Patricia L, EMNRD
APD Corrected names

Paul / Patricia,

I messed up our recently approved Condor APD names. When I copied the APD from one well to the next, I forgot some 

were STATE and Some were STATE COM.
Sorry about that. The APD attachments and C-102s are correct. The correct well names are:

' —---------------------- -

Condor 32 State 603H, 710H, 711H, 712H, 740H

Condor 32 State Com 713H, 714H, 715H, 741H //>

Thanks,
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